
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law of the following matter. 

Under section 107, the period of time for the making of the draft determination on the proposed 
National Electricity Amendment (Victorian Jurisdictional Derogation (Advanced Metering 
Infrastructure Roll Out)) Rule 2008 has been extended to 26 September 2008. 

Further details on the above matter are available on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au
All documents in relation to the above matter are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.  
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